
 

 

 
September 25, 2017 
 
Marijuana Control Board 
Alcohol Marijuana Control Office 
550 W. 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 
Anchorage, AK 99501 
Email: amco.regs@alaska.gov 
 
 
Chair Mlynarik and Board Members, 
 

The City of Homer Cannabis Advisory Commission reviewed the current proposed changes to 
the regulations of the Marijuana Control Board and submitted their recommendation regarding onsite 
consumption to the Homer City Council for consideration. 

 
After reviewing the information provided by the Commission, the Homer City Council supports 

their recommendation to oppose smoking of marijuana onsite but allow onsite consumption of 
marijuana to include the method of vaping, and submits it to the Board for consideration. 

 
 
 
     Regards, 
 
 
  
     Bryan Zak, Mayor 
     On behalf of the Homer City Council 

  
  

 
Encl.  
Memorandum from City of Homer Cannabis Advisory Commission  
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